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Vicor Position Statement concerning Perfluourooctane Sulfonates (PFOS)
European Union Directive (2006/122/EC) on the Restriction on the marketing and use of certain dangerous Substances and Preparations (Perfluorooctane sulfonates - PFOS) came into effect on June 27, 2008.  PFOS has been shown to be very persistent, very bioaccumulative and toxic.   In accordance with the European Union Directive, PFOS may not be placed on the market or used as a Substance or constituent of a Preparation in a concentration equal to or higher than 0.005% by mass.  PFOS may also not be placed on the market in semi-finished Products or Articles if the concentration of PFOS is equal to or higher than 0.1% by mass.

The only uses of PFOS that pertain to items used in Vicor manufacturing processes are Semiconductor Devices and Plated Components plated with Hexavalent Chromium.  It is Vicor policy that all purchased Semiconductor devices shall be free of PFOS, and all Vicor Suppliers of Semiconductor Product have confirmed that their Products are PFOS Free.  With respect to Product Plating, as a result of Vicor compliance with EU RoHS, Hexavalent Chromium has been removed from all Vicor Product.
Vicor Products are completely free of Perfluourooctane Sulfonates (PFOS).  This material is not in or on any Vicor Products, has not been intentionally added and no Products have come in contact with PFOS.
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